
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 12, 2023 
 
 
 
 
In reference to the Karla Wallace request from the July 3 council meeting, we have 
determined that only blocking off S. A St. between 10th Ave. and 11th Ave. will 
suffice for her request.  The children’s ride she is having is small enough to operate in 
that space.   The projected hours of operation are between 1:00 and 3:00 p.m. 
 
Joseph Switzer | Chief of Police 
Monmouth Police Department 

 
 

 


